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Monthly letter 2024 

 
Münster, 29.02.2024 

 

Dear parents and guardians of the Hermann School, 
 

Today you will receive the most important 
dates and information concerning the Her-
mann School for the month of March. But 
first a short review of the past month of Feb-
ruary:  

The planned children's parliament on Thurs-
day, 08.02.2024 unfortunately had to be 
cancelled. This will be rescheduled for 
March. 

On Friday, 09.02.2024 we celebrated carni-
val without a party. This was a great joy for 
all the children and staff at the school and a 
special day on which we were all able to ex-
perience a bit of "normality" in everyday 
school life together again. 

The "social days" also took place in the vari-
ous classes / learning groups. Here too, the 
feedback from both pupils and colleagues 
was consistently positive. In future, these 
"social days" will be organised at least every 
two years. As the response last school year 
was extremely positive, we have decided to 
organise them again this year. 

The following dates are scheduled for 
March: 

In the week from Monday, 11.03.2024 to 
Friday, 15.03.2024, the pre-reading compe-
tition for years 3 and 4 will take place for the 
first time. You will receive all relevant infor-
mation  

 

you will receive on time from the class tea-
chers.  

On Tuesday, 12 March 2024, a selection of 
pupils will take part in the primary school 
basketball championships. Mrs Wrobel and 
Mrs Hassing will prepare the children for this 
tournament and provide you as parents/gua-
rdians with the essential information. We will 
keep our fingers crossed for both of our 
teams. 

The well-deserved Easter holidays start on 
Monday, 25.03.2024 and end on Friday, 
05.04.2024.  

On Monday, 08.04.2024 (first school day af-
ter the Easter holidays!!!) the 2nd internal 
teacher training (SchiLF) will take place. The 
children of the Hermannschule are free of 
lessons on this day. If you need childcare for 
your child, you will receive a request from the 
OGS (Of-fene Ganztagsschule), which you 
will then please return to us as soon as pos-
sible. 

This means that lessons will start again on 
Tuesday, 09.04.2024, 8:00 am. 

We wish you and your families a happy Eas-
ter.  
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If you require further information, please 
contact our office.  

 
We wish you a happy start to spring,

 
                                                Sandra Spielhoff 
- School Principal -                - Deputy Principal - 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Judith Lüttikhuis 

 

 

 

            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates in March 2024 

No DATE 
yet 

11.03. – 
15.03.2024 

11.03. - 15.03.2024 
Children's parliament 

"Reading competition for 
class 3, 3/4 A, B 

12.03.2024 

 

 

25.03. – 
05.04.2024 

 

 

 

08.04.2024 

 

 

09.04.2024 

Stadtmeisterschaft im 
Basketball 

 

 

 

Internal teacher training 
- free of lessons 

 

Classes start again; 8:00 
a.m. 
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